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Jubilee Day
To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, commemorating Queen Elizabeth’s 70 years of
service we held a mini street party at Bright Futures School.  Pupils and staff made
decorations and tea party food for the event.

Lucy-Grace and Jayden
with a commemorative
plaque.

Karen and Harrison planted
a special plant to mark the
occasion.

It was lovely to eat together
outside.

Lucy enjoyed the day. Decorating school. Oliver,Lucy-Grace & Jayden
decorated cakes.
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Forest School

Lucy-Grace and Katie are
encouraging Rory to
independently use the rope
swing.

Cameron and Harrison are
using a flint to start a fire,
learning outdoor survival
skills.

Linzi and Rory toasting
marshmallows on the real
fire.  Lots of fire safety talk.

Cows in the top field!

Pupils enjoyed seeing the beautiful calves at the top of the school field.  The calves were
very curious to see us all. It was really lovely for pupils to get close and feed them grass
from the hedge.
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Jodrell Bank

For this Terms topic we have been learning about space and for our end of year trip we
went to visit Jodrell Bank.

The Lovell Telescope, was
the world's largest
steerable dish radio
telescope, 76.2 meters (250
ft) in diameter, when it was
constructed in 1957. Rory controlling the virtual

telescope to look for life in
space..

Rory and Lucy-Grace inside
a space bubble exploring
being a space engineer.

Friday PE For PE this Term pupils have been Cycling or Horse Riding.

Thank you to Caroline at
Holly Bank Riding School for

the fantastic sessions.

Thank you to Gary and the
team at Active Tameside

Cycling circuit.
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St Agnes Primary School visit

Several children from St Agnes Primary School and their
support teacher came to visit BFS recently. They and the
whole of their Year 4 class, had taken part in a business
challenge, in which the children had to design and make a
product to sell and all the profits go to support a charity or
community project. Their product this year was a sensory
dough and they wanted to support children with autism
and chose Bright Futures School . The children had a good
look around the school (and were suitably impressed) as
well as meeting pupils and staff, then talking to Alison
about their project. They have subsequently marketed and
sold all the sensory dough and we are awaiting details of
how much  money  they have raised.

ASDAN

Harrison made this amazing
clock as part of his ASDAN
work

Congratulations Oliver!

We are so proud of all the
hard work Oliver has put in
this year to achieve this. He
has shown excellent skills in
the kitchen, he works tidily
showing good safety and
hygiene and has produced
some very high quality food.
Jenny is sure Oliver has a
bright future as a baker or a
chef and looks forward to
an invite to his restaurant.

Dates for the diary:

Wednesday 20th July Open afternoon 12pm -2.15pm Bingo 1pm

Last day Friday 22nd July

Returning Wednesday 7th September
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